SOUTHWEST MEDICAL IMAGING

We would like to inform you about an important change
in our scheduling process beginning April 8th, 2024.

Due to popular patient demand, we will move away from
walk-in X-rays and focus on scheduled-only X-rays. This
change is designed to help us offer the most reliable and
best possible care to all our patients. By offering
appointment-only X-rays, we can ensure timely access to
care, reduce wait times, and provide greater flexibility to
accommodate patient schedules.

We have convenient online scheduling at
esmil.com/schedule-online.php.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we
enhance our services and prioritize our patient's health
and well-being. Rest assured, our team is committed to
assisting you every step of the way to make the scheduling
process as easy and convenient as possible.

Thank you for choosing SMIL for your medical imaging
needs; we look forward to serving you with excellence
and care.
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